Dear legislators,
Thank you for taking the time to read my testimony. | am writing in support of Bill SB2216.
| believe this bill will provide much needed funding for North Dakotas youth hunting initiative. It also provides funding
for habitat and conservation, which will directly improve the resident hunting experience. Lastly, this bill will provide a
much needed mechanism for the North Dakota Game and Fish to accurately determine the number of resident

waterfow! hunters.

The small price of $10 for a resident waterfall stamp will have a very positive impact on our youth and resident
waterfowl experience. Thank you for your time.

Andrew Carlson



